

May 31, 2023

Dear Parents.

It is that time of year when we need you to complete the busing information for next school year.

Please use the following links for your appropriate school district.

It is in your best interest to complete these forms before June 15. Without this form completed and returned, the school district will not provide busing for your child.

<u>West Chester Area School District:</u> Go to: https://www.wcasd.net/Domain/990 Go to the Transportation Tab, on the drop down District menu, look for the Non Public Transportation School Form. Please complete and submit to WCASD.

Unionville Chadds Ford School District:

Go to: https://www.ucfsd.org/departments/transportation About half way down the page, in the middle of the page is a link for Non Public School Students. It is called Non Public/Charter School Student Request for Transportation. Please complete and submit to UCFSD.

Kennett Consolidated School District:

Go to: https://www.kcsd.org/services/transportation-services/ click on the link on the left hand side of the screen "Student Transportation Registration Form (click to download). Complete the form and send to KCSD.

Garnet Valley School District:

Any student that attends a non-public school MUST submit an Act 372 form in accordance with state law. GVSD will a be sending a letter to all current non-public students. This letter will direct parents to the website for more information and to submit an Act 372 request for their non-public student. One request will need to be made per student. All requests must be made through the district's website and will not be accepted any other way.

Chichester School District:

Go to https://www.chichestersd.org. Click on the Transportation Link under the Services tab. Use the box on the left hand side of the screen and click on "Transportation for Non-Public Students". Complete and submit the forms to CSD. Please do so before June 15.

Downingtown School District:

Go to https://www.dasd.org/departments/transportation Scroll down the screen below the videos. Find the Non Public School Act 372. Click on that link and complete the form. Please send the form to the Downingtown School District.

Thank you for your help and cooperation, Mrs. S. Truitt